COUNCIL OF LEGAL EDUCATION
GENERAL NOTICE NO. 10 OF 2020

SUSPENSION OF THE JULY 2020 ATP EXAMINATION

Due to the paralysis occasioned by the Covid-19 Pandemic and attendant
uncertainty, the ATP Examination Scheduled from Thursday 2" to Tuesday 14t
July 2020 stands suspended until further notice.

NB: Council is cognisant of the implications of any suspension of an examination

series and will ensure that any negative impact is mitigated appropriately.

Any inconvenience is highly regretted.
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